
 
 
 

 
SHIRE OF CHRISTMAS ISLAND 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

36/19 21 October 2019 

 

Unrestrained Loads 

 

The Shire of Christmas Island wish to advise the Residents 

 
 

Unrestrained loads can increase the risk of vehicle rollover and load spillage.  
Risk the life of the driver and other road users. People and load falls: An 
unsecured load shifts inside the trailer is more difficult to unload and the load 
may have to be unloaded manually. 
 

The Shire encourages residents to secure all loads with ratch straps and/or trailer 
netting. Fines can be issued if any debris leaves the Truck or Trailer when the 
vehicle is in motion. 

 

For further information please contact the Works, Services and Wastes Manager,  
Mr Graeme Hedditch on 91648300 (ext.230) or 0439 215 306. 
 
 
 
David Price 
Chief Executive Officer  


